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The Kindharts

Field Director for Mexico and Central America

Administrator for MWBM
Interitm Director for MGPI

June/July 2025

1 Corinthians 1:9, "God is faithful, by whom ye were
called unto the fellowship of his Son Jesus Christ our
Lord.”

Dear Pastor and praying friends,

We thank the Lord for His great faithfulness. So many
years, so many miles, so many blessing, yes, God is
good! We greatly rejoice for the honor and joy of
serving the Lord together with you. Our prayer is
that the Lord is blessing all of

Travel Times
Once again, | am headed to Mexico on August the 4th
for the Annual Pastors Conference. This meeting is in
the central part of Mexico and has always been a
great blessing to everyone that attends. Some pastors
travel from several hours away to be there. They
often bring a good number of people from their
churches; and along with people from the more local
churches, it seems to be revival time. Pray with us as
we travel, preach and interpret for others during the
meeting.

you as you serve Him where
you are at.

I have been blessed to have
the opportunity to preach in
several churches in these past
two months. We have been

in both English and Spanish

MGPI Printshop
| know | mentioned this in
our last letter but wanted
to share it one more time!
Our print shop at MWBM
is 24 years old with the
original roof, and we need
a new roof. As| men-
tioned, we recently did

churches in Alabama, Geor-
gia, and South Carolina.

Even though we have a number of open dates in the
next months ahead, the Lord has so often blessed me
with last minute meetings. If any of you pastors
would like for us to come by and do our best to be an
encouragement to your church, please let us know.

It would be a great honor.

We know many churches are having their VBS in
these months, and we have been praying the Lord
will greatly bless and use you all. So thankful for VBS
and Youth Camps where young lives can be touched
by God. Keep it up; it is worth all the effort!

some patching, but pray
the Lord will help us raise the money needed to
replace it. One dear lady sent in $2000 in memory
of her precious daddy that we had done printing for
some years ago. The estimate we have been given
to remove and replace is around $20,000. | know
we can’t, but God!

We always want to thank you so very much!
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